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CAREER AND TECHNCIAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 160-20

DATE:	June 15, 2020

TO: 		CTE Administrators

FROM: 	George R. Willcox, Director, Operations and Accountability
		Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education

SUBJECT:	Announcing the Energy Supply: Sustainability and Efficiency Professional Development Training

The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE) is pleased to offer a 40-hour virtual training workshop focused on the new Energy Supply: Sustainability and Efficiency course, July 20-24, 2020. This workshop is designed for currently licensed technology education, engineering, electricity, and HVAC teachers in school divisions that plan to offer the new Energy Supply: Sustainability and Efficiency course. 

Participants will explore the new 17th Career Cluster and the new programs available for adoption by school divisions. Teachers will also understand the qualifications required to deliver instructional content for the course. The virtual workshop will provide 2.5 hours in the morning and 1.5 hours after lunch with instructor support available throughout the rest of the day. The workshop trainer and instructional resource materials will be provided by VDOE. There is no cost for the training. The registration form must be submitted by July 15, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Lynn Basham, Technology Education and Related Clusters Specialist, at cte@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 225-3119.
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